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Friday 14
th
 July 2017 

 
 

Revival dress up day – Friday 8
th

 September 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 8

th
 September 2017, the Year  6 children will be visiting the ‘Revival’ 

as guests of the Goodwood Estate. 
 
As in previous years parents have requested that children in other years be 
allowed to dress up in 1940’s clothes to celebrate.  We will therefore be asking 
that as many children as possible to come dressed as wartime children on 
Friday 8

th
 September 2017 please. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Metcalfe  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


